
Principal Message 3/31/23 

Stevenson Families, 

Well, another busy week is in the books.  Our students received their third nine week report cards and 

we are very proud of the progress our kiddos are making.  We will be getting creative with our 

scheduling to ensure we are supporting our students as they prepare to show mastery of their grade 

level standards on the FAST assessment.   

Speaking of FAST assessments, remember our fourth through sixth grade students will take the FAST 

Writing Assessment on Tuesday.  Please make sure they get a good night’s sleep, healthy breakfast, and 

leave their Smart Watches at home.  On May 2nd and 3rd, the third through sixth graders will take the 

final FAST ELA and Math assessment.  On May 9th and 10th, the Kindergarten through second graders will 

take the final FAST ELA and Math assessment. 

Next week we have some study trips, Junior Achievement guest instructors, and no school on Friday the 

7th.  We also would like to have everyone cast their vote for the incoming Parent Volunteer Fundraising 

Board members.  Please click the link to cast your vote!   https://forms.gle/hXdcjiVfh7FkoAhq6 

That’s it for this week!  Remember we can always use some volunteers in the car loop each afternoon.  I 

hope you have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 

https://forms.gle/hXdcjiVfh7FkoAhq6

